
2023-2024 Global Education  
 Registration Information 

 
January 26th:  Parent Information Meeting will be held at 6:30 pm in the Skyline 

theater. 

January 30th: Video of Parent Information Meeting uploaded to Global Ed. 
Website 

January 30th: Application Forms available for parents. You must watch the 
video of the Parent Information Meeting before picking up the 
Preregistration Form, if you did not attend the informational 
meeting on the 26th.  

March 24th:  Applications due 
March 31st:  Letters Mailed 
April 21st: Confirmations Due 

 

To view the Global Education Parent Informational, click on the tab 
“Global Ed Parent Informational Video” on or after January 30th. 

 

 
Enrollment Procedures 

 

The Solana Beach School Board has approved the Global Education Program as an alternative 
education option within the framework of the public-school system. This program is open to 
all parents legally residing within the Solana Beach School District. The decision to participate 
is made by the individual families in this choice program. The Program is governed by the 
Solana Beach School Board, and both the School Board Policy (6181) and Administrative 
Regulations may be viewed by request in the school site offices or at the school district office. 

1. The Global Education staff suggests that parents visit several classrooms within the 
program. Since this is intended as a program in which students will remain throughout 
their elementary school experience, parents are encouraged to view and observe all 
classrooms.  

2. Fill out the Global Education Program registration form that includes a selection of 
either a SSL or monolingual strand choice. This form may be obtained from the Skyline 
school office or from the Global Education staff. 

3. When the Global Education Program student requests for admission exceed program 
capacity applications, the first students to be selected are students with current siblings 
already in the program, and then the remaining student admission by lottery. Those 
students not selected will remain on a waiting list. 


